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    CONGRATULATIONS! 

PH Middle School  
January 

Students of the Month 
Boyd Craig 
Jay Griffith 

McKayli Seaton 

Most Improved 
Students of the Month 

Brooklyn Vander Meer 
AJ Taylor 

Miley Hudson 

Citizens of the Month 
Dallin Bahen 

Anna Crawford 
Clayton Fischer 

 

 NEW: FIRSTVIEW BUS TRACKING 
PHSD is launching FirstView®, a bus 
tracking and parent communications app 
for your smartphone or desktop. 

This app will help parents track their 
student’s bus before and after school. 
Parents can set up to be notified when the 
bus is near their stop.  

A password-protected account is required 
for each user. This will ensure only you 
can view your student’s stop. Codes are 
provided by your school. 

For any assistance with the app, parents 
may contact FirstView® Monday through 
Friday by phone, email, or the in-app 
assistance button.  

More information will soon be posted on 
the PHSD Transportation webpage. Here 
you will find set-up instructions and other 
useful information.  

 

   

https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/resources/transportation
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REMINDER: 
The library is currently out of 
extra Chromebook Chargers. 

Please check at home and 
return any extra chargers you 

may have borrowed. 

 SPECTATOR LIMITS LIFTED 

Pleasant Hill has lifted its capacity limits 
for all home games. All spectators are 
welcome.  

Spectators will not need to obtain tickets 
prior to the game.  

The Oregon Health Authority still requires 
that all spectators wear masks when not 
actively eating or drinking at indoor 
events.  

Any person(s) who fail to cooperate with 
the masking policy will be reminded of the 
policy and may be subject to penalties 
that could include removal from the game 
and forfeiture of tickets to future events. 

For more information about PHSD sports, 
visit BilliesAthletics.com. 
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For the week of 
February 7-11, 
PHSD had one 

positive Covid-19 
case onsite. 

  

OHA MASK REQUIREMENT UPDATE  

The Oregon Health Authority (OHA) will remove 
mask requirements for indoor public places no later 
than March 31, 2022. Mask requirements for 
schools will be lifted on March 31. 

These decisions on the path forward will take time. 
Over the next several weeks PHSD will be working 
with Lane Public Health Authority to help us make 
an informed decision as to how to proceed.  

Please continue to reinforce health and safety 
protocols, we hope to keep as many students in 
school as possible. 

OHA has created a new frequently asked questions 
page for all of your questions about the new mask 
requirements. Click the button below to view this 
FAQ page.  

More information regarding masking in indoor 
spaces, and any other information related to Covid-
19 updates, visit any of the following pages: 

• OHA’s Official Covid-19 Website 

• ODE’s “Ready Schools, Safe Learners” 
information pages 

• Lane County Health’s Covid-19 Website 

• PHSD’s Updates page 

OHA FAQ Page 
 

 
 

 

 

https://govstatus.egov.com/OR-OHA-COVID-19
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/readyschools/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.oregon.gov/ode/readyschools/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.lanecounty.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=3585881&pageId=16503774
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/district-updates
https://sharedsystems.dhsoha.state.or.us/DHSForms/Served/le3898M.pdf
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